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Vice President /General Manager
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October 24, 1991

Mr. Kermit Geary
DX LISTENING POST
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Yes, it appears our new NAUTEL 1000 watt transmitter is
beaming into your area. You did indeed grab our signal.

I'm putting you letter up for the staff to enjoy. Thank
you for the detail.... and thank you for listening!

cerely,

Robert W. Wood
Vice President/
General Manager

RWW/kms

P.O. Box 3149, SYRACUSE, NEW Yoruc 13220-3149 (315) 699-8200 FAX (315) 699-8484


